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D=2ar Dr. Hendrie 7 i Hs it
Dering its 225&: meeting, April 5-7, 1979, the Advisory Comnittee on
Reactor Safeguards reviewed the circumstances relating to the recent
accident at the Three Mile Island Nuclear Station Unit 2. During this

review, the Cormmittee had the benefit of discussions with the KRC
Statf.

Our study of the accident at Three Mile Island has shown that it is
very difficult for a PAR plant operator to understand and proparly
control the course of an accident involving a small break in the
raactor coolant system accompanied by other abnormal conditions.

The Committee recommends that further analyses be made, as socn as pos-—
sible, of transients and accidents in FvWRs that involve initially, or
at some time during their course, a sa21l break in the primary systenm.
The computer codes used for these analyses should bz capable of predict-
ing the conditions observed during the accident at Three Mile Island,

‘including thermal-hydraulic effects and clad and fuel temparatures.

The range of break sizes considered should include the smallest that

could b= deemed significant, and should consider a range of break loca—
tions.

Tne Committee believes that the analyses recommended above will éemon-
strate, as has the accident at Three Mile Island, that additional
information regzrding the status of the system will be needed in order
for the plant operator to follew the course of an accident and thus ba
able to respénd in an appropriate manner. As a minimum, and in the
interim, it would b2 prudent to consider expaditiously the provision
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‘e¥ ifhstrumentation that will provide an unambiguous indication of the
level of fluid in the reactor vessel. Early consideration should b2
given also to providing remotely controlled means for venting high
points in the reactor system, as practical.
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The foregoing recommendations apply to all pressurized water reactors.

The recommendations in IE Bulletin 79-05A, dated April 5, 1975, are be—
lieved. to be generally suitable for Babcock and Wilcox facilities, on
an interim basis: However, the Committee believes that the actions

ke listed in Item 4b. under the heading, “Actions To Be Taken by Licen-
sees," may prove to be unduly prescriptive in view of the uncertainties
in predicting the course of anamalocus transients or accidents involving
small breaks in the primary systenm.

| wWith regard to Three Mile Island Unit 2, the Committee believes that
decisions should be made expeditiously with regard to contingency mesas-
e ures which may be prudent concerning containment and reactor cooldown
( as a backup to the currently planned cooldawn procedure.

The Cormittee is continuing its review of these and other concerns
arising from this accident and will provide further advice as it is

developed.

Max W. Carbon
Chairman
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